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Dear Parents, 





Hello and welcome back to a new and exciting academic year. I am really looking forward to getting to know you all. Class 3 consists of year 5 and year 6 taught by myself (Miss Mitchinson) and supported by Mrs Logue.





Our topic focus for this half term is ‘America’. Our topic sessions will be used to learn about North and South America and the countries within these continents. We will discover the key features of some of the American countries and compare these across the continents. In science, our focus is ‘The Earth and Beyond’ for the first half term where we will learn about space. After the half term, we will begin to look at evolution and inheritance.





Our topic and science will be closely linked with literacy and embedded throughout the rest of the curriculum. In literacy, we will look in depth at different genres of writing. We will begin looking at famous astronauts such as Neil Armstrong and talented authors such as Roald Dahl, before exploring the children’s own favourite authors to help us write enlightening biographies. Throughout the half term, the children will be looking at how to write vivid descriptions, engaging space stories and convincing debates. In numeracy, we will develop the children’s understanding of place value and the four basic operations as well as applying their skills to solve word problems. 





The children will have P.E every Thursday afternoon. All of the children will both improve their current skills and learn new skills in tennis on a Thursday afternoon with Miss Williamson. Please ensure that your child has a full PE kit with items clearly named, including trainers. PE kits should be left in school throughout the week.


Homework will be given each week and marked with the children where possible. Please support your child in doing so as this can have a fantastic impact on their learning. Reading books will be swapped when appropriate. Please support your child by reading with them at home on a daily basis and make a note in their reading diary. Children should bring their reading diary and school reading book(s) to school every day.


We are looking forward to the start of another great year! If you have any questions, please feel free to come and see us. 





Thanks,





Miss Mitchinson. 














